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Our School Aims        We believe that each of us can confidently:  
 Be ambitious, imaginative and creative 

 Make healthy choices to take care of ourselves, others, and our environment  

 Seek new challenges to learn together to achieve our goals 

 Explore, be involved in, and build up our community 
 
Modelling attitudes and behaviour; thinking before we do or say something: 
Is it true?   Is it helpful?   Is it inspiring? (build up?)   Is it needed?   Is it kind?”   t-h-i-n-k 
 
 

 

Silver 

Level 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The issue of road safety and traffic congestion has again been raised at the recent Parent Council 

meeting.  Can I take this opportunity to remind parents/carers to please walk to/from school whenever 

possible?  If driving to/from school is necessary, please park well away from the school building safely 

and considerably with respect to residents of the streets leading to the school and those walking to 

school, please do not leave your engine running.  Please note that the parking spaces in Crichton 

Avenue (next to the school) are for the residents of the new houses.   

 

Can I also remind you that dogs should not be brought into the school grounds including our car park, 

pavement areas, Reception area and Early Years play area, so that our entire school grounds are dog-

free areas.  Dogs should not be tied to any fence/post or left unsupervised. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in making Tynewater Primary School and its surroundings a safe area 

for our pupils. 

 

Regards 

Clare McCallum 

Clare McCallum 

Acting Head Teacher 

 
 


